
AODA TRAINING
COMPLETION

The Burlington Gymnastics Club has received permission to use the resource material
from the  City of Burlington, as part of our joint venture with the city. Accessibility
training is required by all families, staff and volunteers of the Burlington Gymnastics
Club and the provided document details the AODA training information. This material
has been distributed by permission of the  City of Burlington, Accessibility Coordinator.
October 2020.

I have read through the provided AODA resource material  and permission clause
(stated above) and agree to my completion of the training required of me by the
Burlington Gymnastics Club.

NAME:________________________________________________________________

Please check the appropriate box:

______     Employee                                                       _____    Volunteer/Family

By signing and submitting this document, as a record of completion, I hereby
confirm my  acceptance of this booklet titled “Integrated Accessibility Standards
Regulation (IASR):  Accessibility training booklet for staff and volunteers”.

Further, I have read and understood the booklet material which constitutes completion
of the  mandatory Integrated Accessibility Standards Regulation training, as required
under the  Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 and O. Re. 191/11
Integrated Accessibility  Standards.

Signature: _____________________________________________________________

Date: _________________________________________________________________


